
 
 

June Newsletter from Principal Pauls….               

June 5, 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we wrap up another amazing school year at Mills Park, I just want to say WOW, what a year it’s 

been! I am so incredibly proud of each and every one of your children. They’ve worked hard, grown so 

much, and brought joy, curiosity, and a love of learning to our school every single day. 

 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for being such fantastic partners throughout it all. Your 

support, encouragement, and involvement are a huge part of what makes Mills Park such a special 

place to learn and grow. We truly couldn’t do this without you! 

 

Now it’s time for some well-earned rest and summer fun. I hope you all enjoy time with family, make 

great memories, and soak up the sunshine. We can’t wait to welcome you back in the fall for another 

year of learning, laughter, and growth! 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anne Pauls 

Principal, Mills Park Elementary 

 

 

Upcoming Events for June 2025 

June 6:  Reading EOGs (Grades 4&5) 

June 13:  5th Grade Ceremony, Gym, 10:30am 

June 13:  Last Day of School 

June 16-17: EOG Remediation with Readministration 

2024-2025 WCPSS Traditional Calendar 

2025-2026 WCPSS Traditional Calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/19/24-25%20TRAD%206-10-24.pdf
https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/19/25-26%20TRAD%20v3.pdf


 
 

Not Returning to Mills Park Elementary for the 2025-2026 School Year? 

Please click on this link and complete the short form for each of your students who will NOT be 

returning to Mills Park Elementary for the 2025-2026 school year.  You do not need to complete this 

form if your child is a current 5th grade student. 

 

Important Dates for the Start of 2025-2026 

• Teacher Workdays:  August 19-22, 2025 

• Meet-the-Teacher (grades 1st-5th):  August 21, 2025 3:00PM – 5:00PM 

• First Day of School:  August 25, 2025 

• Kindergarten Staggered Entry:  Aug 25 – Aug 28, 2025 

• Kindergarten Meet-the-Teacher: Aug 29, 2025 12:00PM - 1:00PM 

• Open House K-5: September 9, 2025 5:30PM 

 

Grade Level Supply Lists 2025-2026 

Click here for the 2025-2026 grade level supply lists.  

 

Parent-Student Welcome Letter 2025-2026 

During the week of Aug. 4th, I will send my 2025-2026 Parent-Student Welcome Letter via 

SchoolMessenger. It will also be posted on the school website. The letter will contain a lot of 

information that will help you and your student(s) start the new school year on a positive note.  

 

Check Your Bus Transportation Status before June 30, 2025 

View your student’s 2025-26 Transportation status via your student’s Homebase/Powerschool account 

before June 30, 2025, as we will move to a new program (Infinite Campus) that you will be given 

directions on how to access after July 1st. 

 

Your student’s AM and/or PM transportation codes will display “Y” (yes) or “N” (no) for the 2025-26 

school year until routes are posted. Routes usually are posted about 10 days before the start of the 

school year.  

• If your student’s code is “Y” and your student will be using transportation next school year, no 

action is required.   

• If your student’s code is “N” and you would like for your student to use transportation next 

school year, please submit a transportation request here.   

Request Bus Transportation for 2025-2026 

If you are not currently registered for transportation but would like service next school year, 

you must request transportation by July 14, 2025 to ensure service on the first day. Please submit a 

transportation request here.   

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XC3pg_B5ispA3olM2aVbVVpBf8Cvz-kzGvpZN7pnCLc/viewform?edit_requested=true#settings
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iiy7E_gsxQwkL5klOdtYk-_8eOE89JWfRe42s_bCNW8/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.k12insight.com/Lets-Talk/CustomWork/LT_Wake_BusRiderRegistration.aspx?k=WR8Z6GLT@DK4N7TLT&year=2025-26
https://www.k12insight.com/Lets-Talk/CustomWork/LT_Wake_BusRiderRegistration.aspx?k=WR8Z6GLT@DK4N7TLT&year=2025-26


 
 

***Reminders*** 

 

EOG Remediation with Readministration Opportunity – June 16th & 17th 

At the end of the school year, 3rd, 4th, & 5th grade students will participate in the regular administration 

of North Carolina End-of-Grade (EOG) tests. Students who score Level 3 or higher on these 

assessments are considered proficient. Students who do not score a Level 3 or higher on the EOG and 

have passed the course/ subject during the school year will have the option to participate in a 

Remediation with Readministration opportunity. Our remediation with readministration opportunity 

will be held on June 16th & 17th for eligible students. Transportation will be provided, and breakfast 

and lunch will be available.  

 


